
 
 

Andrew Cook 
Superintendent 
518-632-5931 

 

Mark Doody 
Interim Middle School/ 
High School Principal 

518-632-5923 
 

Shelley Dupuis 
Elementary Principal/ 

Special Education 
Chairperson 

518-632-5222 
 

Amanda Howard 
District Treasurer 

518-632-5931 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

Philip Jessen 
President 

 

Janine Thomas 
Vice President 

 

Adam Fish 
 

Ronald Smith 
 

Ashley Happy 

Hartford Central School 
PO Box 79 

Hartford, New York 12838 
518-632-5222 

www.hartfordcsd.org 

"Hartford Central School, a community of educators, students, parents, and friends, 
dedicates itself to developing citizens who are productive and compassionate, and who, 

through their creativity and responsibility, will be assets to the greater community." 

June 10, 2025 
 
To All Parents / Guardians:  
 
I am pleased to announced that the District has received a grant allowing us to offer free non-
congregate summer meal service to students. This program is available at no cost to families, 
regardless of income.  
 
As we begin to prepare to begin the service, please review the important information below: 
 

• Meal service will begin on July 7 and continue through August 22. 
• Deliveries will be made to student residences on Mondays and Wednesdays between 9am 

and 11am. 
• Monday deliveries will include two breakfasts and two lunches per registered student. 

Wednesday deliveries will include three breakfasts and three lunches.  
• Someone must be present at the time of delivery to receive the meals. Per program 

guidelines, meals cannot be left unattended. 
• If you will be away during any part of the program (e.g., for a family vacation), and will 

not be home to receive meals, please contact the District to make arrangements. 
• By signing up, you are providing consent for the District to deliver meals to your 

residence.  
• To sign up, please contact either the Elementary Office or the Middle/High School Office.  

 
If you have any questions on the program, please feel free to contact the District at 518-632-5222.  
 
We are excited to offer this support and look forward to serving our students throughout the 
summer.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Andrew Cook 
Superintendent 
Hartford Central School District 


